
0

March 12,.1973 

Docket No. 50-263 

Mr. Craig Roberts 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Room 18-81, Parklawn Building 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 

Dear Mr. Roberts: 

In accordance with an understanding between the Atomic Energy Commission 
and the Environmental Protection Agency, enclosed for your information 
are two copies of each of the following documents: 

1. Letter from Northern States Power Company dated February 20, 
1973, requesting authorization to operate with reload fuel 
in the core of the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant located 
in Wright County, Minnesota.  

2. Letter to Northern States Power Company dated March 5, 1973, 
authorizing request in item 1 above.
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Enclosures: 
As stated above 

cc w/enclosures: 

Mr. Donald Walgren 
Environmental Protection Agency 
1 N. Wacker Drive 
-hicago, I1 uOis 60606 
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DATE)0 3/12/73

Sincerely, 

nald J. ~ vholt 
Assistant Director for 

Operating Reactors 
Directorate of Licensing
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